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Date: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Due to the snow we have postponed the Daffodil Tea which was due to take place on Friday 9th 

March. This will now take place on Friday 16th March 10.30am – 11.45am. All children will 

perform and there will be tea, coffee and cakes for parents/grandparents/family and we will be 

selling flowers.  

 

We will be also be starting our Lenten fundraising next week. Lepra came in today and we will 

be taking part in a Sponsored fundraising event on Friday 23rd March. Every child will have a 

sponsor sheet home with them today.  

 

In addition each class will be responsible for a fundraising event. The events will be for 

EVERYONE in school. The programme is as follows: 

 

Monday 19th March – 23rd March 

P7 Guess the name of the Easter Bunny (lunchtime stall). This will run all week. (20p per shot) 

P5 Easter Egg Raffle (20p per shot) and Guess How Many Eggs in a Jar (20p per shot) this will 

run all week. 

 

Friday 23rd March – Lepra sponsored event (whole school) 

P3 and P3/4 -           Crazy Hair Day (£1.00)  

 

Monday 26th March 

P6 Cake Stall (20p – 50p per cake) 

 

Tuesday 27th March 

P1 and P1/2 - Pyjama Day (£1.00) 

 

All money raised by Lenten fundraising will go to SCIAF and LEPRA which links to our work 

on global citizenship.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs P Brazill 

Head Teacher 

 

Tel: 01236 794828 
Fax: 01236 786203 

E-Mail: ht@st-marys-cumbernauld.n-lanark.sch.uk  

Head Teacher 

Mrs P Brazill 
St. Mary's Primary School 

Liddel Road 

Cumbernauld G67 1JB 

 

Education Skills and Youth Employment 
Isabelle Boyd 

Assistant Chief Executive  
 

  

 

 


